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October 19, 2017

Dear Richard,

Thank you for speaking at our 2017 ORAEYC annual Fall Conference. Your session on strategies
to reverse technology addiction in children is absolutely vital for our times!

We had great feedback that this presentation was instructional as well as engaging. Participants
came away with practical and relevant strategies to combat the lure of smartphones, tablets,
gaming and computers that are increasingly taking over our children’s lives.

It will be my pleasure to recommend you as a presenter to other educational and parent groups in
our community for your ability and knowledge to share insights and offer practical and relevant
solutions to help our children (and ourselves) “unplug” from unhealthy distractions.

With gratitude,

Sovo— SCheereay

Sara Stearns
ORAEYC Executive Director

Phone: (503) 496-3991 or 1-800-452-3610 Fax: (503) 496-0520 www.oraeyc.orq
oraeyc promotes high-quality early learning for all children, birth through age 8, by connecting practice, policy, and
research. We advance a diverse, dynamic early childhood profession and support all who care for, educate, and work
on behalf of young children. Our Vision is that all young children thrive and learn in a society dedicated to ensuring
they reach their full potential.
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